
WEYMOUTH SCHOOL COMMITTEE 
Meeting of the Whole 
MEETING NOTES  
Approved 11/1/18 

 
Date: October 18, 2018 
 
Present: Chair Belmarsh Dr. Sullivan, Dr. Sherlock-Shangraw, Mrs. Nardone,  Mrs. Sheehan, 

Mrs. Sheehan​, ​​Superintendent Curtis-Whipple, Assistant Superintendent Brian Smith 
Absent: Mayor Hedlund 
 
 
Call to Order 
At 6:35 p.m. Chair Belmarsh called the meeting to order. 
 
School Committee Goals 
Chair Belmarsh shared that at the last meeting of the whole Committee members reviewed draft goals, 
tonight the committee will review the changes.  (attached to these minutes)  
 
Upon review of the changes, a discussion about changes that were discussed that were not on this 
version;  web page funding -  under #7  
 
Mrs. Curran shared that she is still not happy with advocating about the school committee stipend.  She 
understands that we are trying to be transparent but it does not seem like a goal to her.  Mrs. Sheehan 
shared that she is in agreement that this should be a goal.  
 
Chair Belmarsh will make the changes and school committee can review at the next meeting of the 
whole on November 15th.  
 
Open Forum 
Mrs. Sheehan asked for Open Forum to be moved up as she wanted to discuss minutes.  She shared her 
concern that she sometimes cannot print and review the minutes time to speak with Dr. Sullivan prior to 
the meeting to discuss changes.  It was decided that Mrs. Sheehan could stop by Administration on 
Monday prior to the Thursday meeting to pick up drafts of the minutes to review. 
 
Mrs. Sheehan went through a set of changes to minutes.  The minutes will be revised. 
 
Superintendent Evaluation 
Chair Belmarsh asked the Committee to review the superintendent guide provided to the Committee. 
She asked the Committee to review the indicators and decide what they would like to evaluate the 
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superintendent on.  It does not matter if we use the same document as last time, if the indicators are 
important ones we will want to use those.  
 
The chair will gather and put the document together.  
 
The Superintendent will update her goals right now she has 3 but should have 4.  Dr. Curtis-Whipple 
will tease that out and post updated goals for the Committee.  The Committee can look at goals and pull 
out the top indicators and top standards best support those goals. 
 
The Committee’s homework is to decide what indicators and focus we should be working on.  We will 
discuss a the next Meeting of the Whole on November 15, 2018.  
 
Mrs. Sheehan moved to adjourn at 7:00 p.m.. Second by Dr. Sherlock-Shangraw. Unanimously 
approved. 
  
 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

__________________________________ 

John Sullivan – Secretary 

  

 

Documents related to Meeting of the Whole​​: 

Draft School Committee Goals 
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